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SPRINKLER HTTERS

April 12, 2018

To:  Robert Graber, Erie County Government

Re: Letter in Support of Apprenticeship

Dear Mr. Graber:

Sprinkler Fitters Local Union 669, representing 670 working members in the
State of New York, we strongly support the passage of the Apprenticeship
Addendum in Erie County.

The Community needs as authentic and superior apprenticeship program
which will provide the young men and women of this community the life skills they
need to secure a better life for themselves and their families.

Sincerely,
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Brian W. Dunn
Business Manager
Local Union 669
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Road Sprinkler Fitters Local Union No. 669
7050 Qakland Mills Road - Suite 200 « Columbia. Maryland 21046
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